
  

Parent Forum 

Nightingale Infant and Nursery School 
26.03.24 

 

Present:   

 

9:15 – 9:45 

Natalie Gross 

Niala 

 

Apologies: Kerry Willis 

Catherine  

Hannah Russell 

Sara Arrend 

 
 

Item: Magazine feedback: 
- Parents liked the magazine but it felt like more of a 

promotional document for prospective parents  
- Suggestion for future:  

• 1 magazine at the start of the academic year with a who’s 
who for each year group, school values etc. Things to expect 
from being in reception/y1/y2 etc. 

• 1 magazine in Summer term – children's reflections on the 
highlights of the year. School Council’s reflection on what 
impact they’ve had and their experience of being on the 
team. 

Tapestry: 

Actions: 
- Meg Watling to share feedback with SLT 

and make changes for next year’s 
editions.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



- Weekly updates inconsistent but good. Would like these 
every week please.  

Parent lunches: 
- Parents like the concept of coming in to join their children for 

a school lunch.  
- They would like to be able to book this well in advance to 

allow for time off work etc.  
- In the past this happened and parents were able to pre-order 

their food.  

- Meg Watling to remind teacher about 
this.  

 
 
 
 

   

AOB  Communication about trips and volunteering  
- Parents would like to volunteer to support on trips but need 

more notice to ensure they can take the time away from 
work.  

- Could we have a whiteboard like Reception’s outside one for 
KS1 on playground 

 
 
New lunchtime quiet/bench rule 
 
 
 
 
 
Next date tbc. 

 

- Meg Watling to communicate new 
process – trips continue to be on 
newsletters to parents.  

- Notifications about these and how many 
parent helpers needed – and how to 
volunteer will be shared on Weduc 
ideally 1 month prior to trip.  

- Meg Watling to speak to children in 
assembly to ensure they all feel 
comfortable with lunch rule – they can 
talk but just need to be indoor voices. 

- Meg Watling to communicate the reason 
for the rule and the impact on school 
newsletter for parents.  

 

If you would like to join the forum please contact 

partnershipah@istnorfolk.co.uk 

 

 


